
TOWN OF FULTON 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that there will be a Public Hearing for the Town of Fulton 

Town Board to consider the adoption of amendment to the Town Ordinances in the 

document entitled “An Ordinance Renumbering Section 425-3-1A(6)(14) and creating 

section 425-3-1A(6), Amending Sections 425-3-1B, D, E, G, J(1)(e), creating section 

425-3-3O, amending sections 425-4-2B(2)(b) and C(1) and amending town of Fulton 

Appendix A, Town of Fulton – Permitted and Conditional Uses (6) and (7)4., of the Code 

of Ordinances of the Town of Fulton concerning residential – general sewered zoning 

district.  Said public hearing will take place on June 14th, 2016 at 6:00 pm at the Town 

Hall of the Town of Fulton located at 2738 W Fulton Center Dr., Edgerton, WI. 

 

You are further notified that a copy of said proposed Code revision referred to above will 

be on file and open for public inspection in the office of the Town Clerk/Treasurer for a 

period of two weeks prior to their proposed adoption in accordance with Section 66.0103, 

Wis. Stats.  All persons, their attorneys or representatives are invited to attend.   

 

    Connie Zimmerman, Clerk/Treasurer 

 

Publish (2) times 
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